
  

 

Resolution regarding 
Southwest Integrated Fibre Technology (SWIFT) 

 
 
 
 

Whereas the SWIFT Board of Directors is requesting Wellington County 
representation on the Board from 2023 to 2025. 

Therefore be it resolved that the Council for the Corporation of the County of 
Wellington appoint Warden Andy Lennox to the SWIFT Board of Directors for a 
two-year term beginning April 28, 2023 and ending at the 2025 SWIFT Annual 
General Meeting; and  

That Council assume all costs associated with the role of Warden Lennox on 
the SWIFT Board of Directors.  

 
   


